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February 22, 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Today, February 22, 2022, at approximately 1:30pm,  Brass Castle School conducted a security drill. Please 
be advised that school districts are now required to provide written notification to the parent or guardian 
of a student enrolled in the district following completion of a school security drill. Notice of this drill shall 
be provided to the parent or guardian by no later than the end of the school day on which the school 
security drill is conducted.  
  
Thank you, 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle Principal  

 


